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Re: Trip to Colchester Zoo       Friday 24th September 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

To support the study of English, Geography and Science in Year 2 for our ‘What a Wonderful World!’ topic this term, a 

visit to Colchester Zoo has been arranged. 

 

The visit will take place on: Thursday 14th October 
Departing school at:  8.30am (arrive at school by: 8:15am) 
Returning to school at approximately: 3pm 
 
The children will need a packed lunch with a water bottle. Your child can order a packed lunch freshly made in our 
school kitchen. There is no cost for this lunch. This packed lunch will include a baguette (with a choice of filling), 
vegetable sticks, a piece of fruit, a cake or biscuit and a drink of fresh fruit juice.  Please order the lunch on the form 
below.  If you are sending in a packed lunch from home please do so in a named plastic bag so that all lunch items 
can be disposed of after use. 
 
Children should wear school uniform, please also ensure that they have a coat/hat/suncream etc appropriate for 

the day’s weather. 

 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure you administer any medication prior to departure and supply 
the accompanying staff with medication for the return journey if required. This should be in a named envelope.  
 
The voluntary contribution and actual cost per child for this trip works out at £15.05 and this is available to pay on your 

ParentPay account.  Please make your payment by Friday 8th October 2021. The children will not need any 

additional money as we will not be visiting a souvenir shop. 

If your child has an EHCP, please make an appointment with Mrs Moy so we can make appropriate plans to support 

your child on this trip. 

Please complete the slip below and return it by: Friday 1st October 2021 at the latest.  

 

We would like some parents to help with this trip. If you would like to volunteer, please pop in and speak to 

your child’s class teacher. All adults will be required to wear a face covering on the bus and for any areas that 

are indoors.  

 

We are sure this will be an interesting and rewarding day. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Hull   Mrs Polmeer 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Reply slip – Colchester Zoo       Date: 24/9/21 

I give permission for my child, ______________________________________to attend the visit. 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child on the day             I would like to order a packed lunch from the kitchen 

I will collect my child from school after the trip        My child will attend Ace Club  

Signed:___________________________________         Please return by Friday 1st October 2021 


